From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 28 June 2023 13:33

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: 2023/1906/P: 92 Frognal.
Hello,

Daren Zuk

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

From: John Malet-Bates |G
Sent: 27 June 2023 20:20

To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2023/1906/P: 92 Frognal.

Dear Daren,

HCAAC OBIJECTS to the proposed mansard. We consider the mansard form to be alien to the existing building
envelope, likely to dominate the form and distort the scale of the existing. Having visited site, we concur with
objections of HHS and HNF

Best regards,

John

John Malet-Bates

For Hampstead CAAC,
c/oFlat 6,

4 Ferncroft Avenue,
London,

NW3 7PH



